
 

 

下面是我们使用的英文信，分享了过去的几周里华人社区为

印州抗“疫”的付出，也介绍了正在进行中的项目，仅供参考。谢

谢！ 
 
Dear friends, 

Hope you and your family are keeping safe and healthy during the 

unprecedented times of COVID-19! 

I have been supporting a local nonprofit, Children’s Eyes on the Globe (CEG, 

http://www.childrenseyesontheglobe.org/) over years, and would like to share 

with you the efforts and contributions of the local Chinese community in 

response to the pandemic over the past few weeks. 

During the current COVID-19 outbreak, we have brought over 200 packages 

of household hygiene and cleaning products to fellow Hoosiers in need served 

by the Mary Rigg Neighborhood Center since mid-March. In partnership with 

several other local organizations, we have also brought over 26,000 masks and 

other personal protective equipment to healthcare professionals and first 

responders at 29 hospitals and clinics, 4 senior living communities, 2 local police 

departments, 1 fire department and 1 post office. 

More recently, we started a meal delivery project last Friday and have 

brought more than 300 hot meals so far to frontline care teams working at St. 

Vincent Hospital Indianapolis. Per requests, we will increase the number of 

meals to 400 this week and starting from next week, we will deliver 600 meals 

every week to frontline care teams at two hospitals treating COVID-19 patients 

in Marion County—St. Vincent Hospital Indianapolis and IU Health Methodist 

Hospital. 

One simple meal 

= more time to focus on patients; 

= more strength to persevere and endure in order to save lives; 

= a huge thank from all of us to our healthcare heroes; and 

= a word of encouragement telling them that they are not alone in this fight. 

 

More information about this project can be found at: 

https://charity.gofundme.com/o/en/campaign/feed-healthcare-heroes-in-

indianapolis. 

 

Yesterday, our crowdfunding campaign on GoFundMe was approved to be 

eligible for matching funds up to $1,000! In order to receive the matching, we 
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will need to raise at least $1,000 from 10 or more different donors through our 

GoFundMe campaign between April 16 and May 10. With all of the support, we 

are hoping to bring hot meals to more healthcare staff at local hospitals in 

Marion County—the county with most deaths and most confirmed cases in 

Indiana. 

I would like to ask you to help spread the word about this meal delivery 

project, so that more people in local communities are aware of this project and 

will join us in supporting frontline care teams in Indianapolis. 

Thank you very much for your support! 
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